
Please Share this information 
ATTENTION 

 

THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF HARTSVILLE 
LOCATED AT 1301 SOUTH FIFTH STREET 

HARTSVILLE, SC 29550 
 

WILL BE ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR 
 

PUBLIC HOUSING  
ONE (1) AND THREE (3) BEDROOMS ONLY 

 
TUESDAY, MARCH 26, 2019 

9:00-11:00AM AND 2:00-5:00PM  
 

*YOU MUST BRING SOCIAL SECURITY CARDS FOR ALL 
HOUSEHOLD MEMBERS WITH YOU. ANYONE 18 YEARS OF AGE 

AND OLDER MUST BE PRESENT WHEN YOU APPLY. 
*YOU MUST BE ABLE TO PASS A BACKGROUND CHECK. 

*YOU CAN NOT OWE MONEY TO THE HOUSING AUTHORITY. 


